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15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 
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Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

      

January 17, 2020 

 

 

Leonard Anderson 

559 S McKnight Rd  

St Paul MN 55119 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re:   Request to Reschedule an Appeal for Property at 559 McKnight Road South, Delinquent 

Garbage Assessment 

 

Dear Mr. Anderson: 

 

We have received your letter dated January 15th, 2020. You have requested that your hearing, 

originally scheduled for Thursday, January 16, 2020 be rescheduled until after May 4, 2020. 

Your assessment hearings have been rescheduled to Thursday, April 23, 2020 at 9:00 AM in 

Room 300 City Hall. The Legislative Hearing Officer will not reschedule your case a fifth time.  

 

If you are unable to attend in person, you are welcome to provide written testimony for the 

Legislative Hearing officer and Public Works staff to consider. You have declined this 

opportunity in the past, but this is still an option for you to consider if you are unable to attend. 

Both your current pending assessments are scheduled to go before City Council on May 20, 

2020 at 3:30 p.m. in room 300 Council Chambers.  

 

As of this date, your pending assessment for delinquent garbage hauling service assessment for 

the 2nd Quarter of 2019 (Asst. # 190125) has been rescheduled as follows: 

October 10, 2019 to October 24, 2019 

October 24, 2019 to October 31, 2019 

October 31, 2019 to January 16, 2020 

January 16, 2020 to April 23, 2020 

 

Your pending assessment for delinquent garbage hauling service assessment for the 3rd Quarter 

of 2019 (Asst. # 190148) has been rescheduled as follows: 

January 16, 2020 to April 23, 2020 

 

If there is a pending assessment for delinquent garbage hauling service assessment for the 4th 

Quarter of 2019, it will also be considered April 23, 2020. 
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Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Trudy Moloney, City Council Operations Director 

Garbage Assessment Staff 

Carol Berg o/b/o Leonard Anderson, a9696b@msn.com 
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